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Monday 3rd October 2022



Dear Parents and Carers,

School Councilors

For Harvest 2022, we are collecting donations (see the flyer sent out) to support people in our local area. In our last school council meeting, we discussed the cost of living crisis and thought about ways in which we could support and decided that collecting food for a local Food bank was a great idea. We will be doing this throughout the month of October. 

Your child is responsible for collecting these donations from their class members and then we will be going on a trip to the Lewisham food bank to see where our donations are and having a talk about how it is distributed and the work that goes on behind the scenes at the food banks.  


More details to follow about the trip in due course.



Kind Regards



Marion McNab



  BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS
  Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools


Jessop Primary School            	Tel: 02072742333		            	      	     Executive Headteacher
Lowden Road	                         	     Email: admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk        	     Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL
London SE24 0BJ	          	     Web: Jessop.lambeth.sch.uk 		                   Head of School  
[image: Shape, logo

Description automatically generated]										     Kenneth Baffoe		        								    								 

image1.PNG
& Children’s Centre




image2.png
¥y

JessopPrimary




